West Hardin Middle School

SBDM Meeting

Friday, April 20, 2012

Meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM.

Members Present:  Jon Thomas, Joe Pike, Leslie Meredith, Ann Marie Reilly, Lola Best.

Guests – Mark Kopp, Dayna Waddell

Minutes – Motion to accept minutes from Feb 24 meeting was made by Ann Marie Reilly and seconded by Leslie Meredith.  Motion passed by consensus.

Mr. Thomas informed us of a letter he received from Saint X Academy, congratulation former WH student Kevin Reilly on his Honor Roll status.

Mrs. Reilly suggested Mr. Thomas make Character Calls to parents letting them know when their student gets caught doing something good.  Mr. Thomas has been doing this all year as well as giving certificates and rewards.

Dillon Brock has been recognized by Duke University for his ACT score of 29.  He has been recognized on the state and national level and has been invited to Duke to receive the award.

6th grade team is meeting with GC Burkehead faculty and Howevalley staff this week about incoming 6th graders.  Next week they will meet with Lakewood faculty.

On April 4th, the WHMS Band performed at the PAC.  Ms. Floyd gave awards to Outstanding Players and All District winners.

WH Chorus received a Distinguished rating at the KMEA Festival.

Open Response Guest Walk featured Greg & Holly from 98.3.  

MAP testing is almost complete.  We have had overwhelming success and growth so far this year.  KPREP testing begins April 30 and ends on May 7.

Mr. Thomas discussed the PD Plan for 2012-2013. It will include student engagement and a district wide session with Jon Antonetti.  Motion to accept the PD Plan was made by Joe Pike and seconded by Lola Best.  Motion passed by consensus.

SBDM Teacher and Parent elections will be happening over the next few weeks.  One calls, emails, facebook and twitter will be used to inform parents.

Mr. Thomas has sent projected allocations to the Budget Committee to work on the Per Pupil budget for 2012-2013.

Personnel – Karen Huggins will be retiring at the end of this school year.  Larry Fohl will also be retiring at the end of this school year.  Jonathan Williams has taken the Assistant Principal position at Lakewood.  We will be hiring 2 Special Ed teachers and will begin the interview process soon.

Schedule – Scheduling for the upcoming year was discussed in detail.  Scheduling was tabled for the time being and will be picked up at a later date.

Motion to adjourn made by Ann Marie Reilly, seconded by Joe Pike, and was passed by concsensus.
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